
 

 

24 November 2014 

 
The Manager, Companies 
ASX Limited 

20 Bridge Street 
Sydney, NSW, 2000 
 

 
Dear Madam, 
 

Extension of Voluntary Suspension 
 
 

The Company advises that its securities will remain in voluntary suspension. In accordance with Listing Rule 
17.2, the Company provides the following information: 

 
 In the original request on 17 November 2014, the Company indicated that it expected to be in a 

position to make an announcement on the funding and financial position of the Company to enable 

the suspension to be lifted before the commencement of trading on Monday 24 November 2014.  

 The finalisation of arrangements to enable this announcement to be made is continuing and the 
Company now expects to be in a position to make this announcement prior to the commencement of 

trading on 1 December 2014. 

 The release of this announcement is expected to end the voluntary suspension.  

 The Company is not aware of any reason why the Company’s securities should not remain in 
suspension. 

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Lee J. O’Dwyer 

Company Secretary 

 
 


